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OFFICIAL: Sensitive 
Legal Privilege

Hi 
 
Thanks again for your time yesterday.
 

 

 
 

 
 

  If the individual wants FSU to make the
request on their behalf, then FSU will need to provide written consent from the individual.  If the individual wishes to make their
own request, they will need to provide a separate postal, e-mail or fax address for us to reply to.  This is in line with information
on our FOI webpage.
 
We have also notified the OAIC of the surge of requests received by eSafety/ACMA and the background in relation to these
requests.
 
We look forward to discussing further.
 
Kind regards
 

 

  

  

 

              
 
eSafety acknowledges all First Nations people for their continuing care of everything Country encompasses — land, waters and
community. We pay our respects to First Nations people, and to Elders past, present and future.
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